NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
The City of Garnett Public Library has filed a pre-application with the U.S, Department of
Agriculture, Rural Development, for financial assistance to replace the roof on the Public Library.
The area to be served by the proposed project is The City of Garnett.

A meeting regarding the proposed project will be held on June 8, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. at the Garnett
Public Library Archer Room, 125 W. 4" Avenue, Garnett, KS.

The public is invited to attend this meeting and to provide comments on the proposed project.
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Andrea Sobba, Garnett Public Library Director Date




